
 

 
TO:  CVCSD Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Peter Kampa, General Manager 
 
DATE: October 19, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Item 7a) Status update report on the engineering review, progress and 

inspections for the Quail Creek development project (District 
Engineer Galen Gritz) 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
This is an information only item, no action required. 
 
BACKGROUND 
Our district engineer continues to review the details of the construction plans for the 
Quail Creek development project, review related technical documentation including soils 
and compaction testing, and perform on site construction inspection. Galen will provide a 
brief update report on the status and quality of the work as well as discussing any issues 
or concerns encountered.  
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